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                                                                      AGENDA      

                                                                                                            

There will be a meeting of the Inland Wetlands Commission on Wednesday, October 26, 2022 

at the Mildred A. Wakeley Recreation and Community Center, 7 Linsley Street, in Room 

#2 at 7:00 PM. The Commission will consider the following application:    

 

PUBLIC HEARING:  

 

1. #I22-08  Application of Frank P. Muzio Jr., Applicant & Owner, relative to 1934 Hartford  

                  Turnpike, (Map 94, Lot 6), seeking a Permit to Conduct Regulated Activity and  

                   a Resubdivision Referral. Plan Entitled: Proposed Resubdivision, 1934 Hartford  

                   Turnpike, North Haven, Connecticut. Prepared by: John Paul Garcia & Assoc. Dated:  

                   8/9/22.  Scale: 1”=30’. R-20 & R-40 Zoning Districts.     

 

DELIBERATIONS: - #I22-08, 1934 Hartford Turnpike 

     

OTHER: None 

 

ENFORCEMENT ACTIONS: Updates 

           

EXTENSIONS: None 

 

PERMITTED USES AS OF RIGHT: None 

 

BOND RELEASES & REDUCTIONS:  None           

                                                                

CORRESPONDENCE: None 

 

MINUTES: September 28, 2022  

                      

ADJOURN: 


